Ending of Windows 7 Support
To Campus Community:
Microsoft Windows 7 support will end on January 14, 2020.  Please take note and start planning accordingly.
Click on the following link for details on the potential impact of this announcement:
https://support.microsoft.com/en-us/help/4057281/windows-7-support-will-end-on-january-14-2020
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